
Chad Walker 
Director of Business Development 
July 2014 
     

This past month was a good one. Several new projects have come up that look positive 
for McKinney, and I am looking forward to continuing to work with these companies to 
get them to locate in our community.  

Business Development Activities: 
 Had lunch with John, Cayti, and Playful Corp. to discuss their relocation options 

on 6/18 
 Met with an engineering/manufacturing firm from California looking to expand into 

Texas on 6/23 
 Met John and Playful Corp. for breakfast to discuss incentive and local lease 

options on 6/24 
 Attended the Texas One Chicago Mission 7/8 - 7/10 
 Met with prospect from New York looking to establish an office in North Texas on 

7/11 

Projects: 

I have several active projects in the pipeline, but none of them require board action this 
month.  

Miscellaneous Activities: 
 Attended McKinney National Airport private open house on 6/27 
 Attended McKinney National Airport public open house on 6/28 
 Attended Nancy Windham’s retirement party in Frisco on 7/2 


